

January, February 2019

www.intfrs.com

Dear Praying Friends, and Fellow Laborers,

We thank you all so very much for your continuation in prayers and support for us throughout the year of 2018. All of you have truly been a blessing to the Tinsley family over the many years that we have served as missionaries, and are still serving. We hope and trust that we shall continue serving together in 2019.

MINISTRY: We are pretty much obligated Mondays through Fridays, but we want to make ourselves available in assisting in any way we can to the churches concerning missions, on Saturdays and Sundays. We have 28 years experience in missions and believe we can be of help to the churches that might desire our help. Our contact information is shown below. Also we are giving ourselves to intercessory prayer for those who request this. Send your prayer requests to us if you have a special need.

**BE BLESSED**: May you and your entire families enjoy a prosperous and happy New Year! Our plans for 2019 are to visit more churches, promoting missions, especially in Cyprus. Please visit our web site, link shown at top of letter.

Address: 5345 Dentons Chapel Road, Morganton, NC 28655 Ph: 828 205 2058

Still serving Jesus,

The Tinsleys